
 

Admissions to Primary School 2024 - Parent 
Information Briefing Sessions 

Admissions to Primary School 2024 - Parent Information Briefing for children who 
were born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020. 

You are being invited to attend one of three briefing sessions for parents 
which will be held on Thursday 26 October 2023 via webinar. 

These online briefing sessions are designed to help parents/carers through the 
school admissions application process for Reception 2024 intake. For many parents 
this will be their first experience of school admissions. The sessions will include a 
presentation breaking down all the key areas of the admissions process, and there 
will also be an opportunity for you to ask our admissions staff any questions you may 
have about how the process works. 

The information sessions are important because the application window for next 
September’s primary school intake is about to open, from Wednesday 1 November 
2023. 

The strict deadline for parents to make their school application is Monday, 15 
January 2024. This crucial deadline applies to parents and carers of children who 
were born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020. 

Please use the links below to register for any of the sessions: 

Session #1 1pm – 2pm: Session #1 - Register Here 

Session #2 4pm – 5pm: Session #2 - Register Here 

Session #3 6.30pm – 7.30pm: Session #3 - Register Here 

If you have any questions about any of the above, please call school admissions on 
the direct line 01375 652883. 
 
Regards, 
Thurrock Council School Admissions  
 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/432b4d7d-d60a-4350-9ffd-41602f550a67@5c304ac6-2a9a-4fa7-b21c-7f66684f4125
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/b1069440-9432-44cd-94fa-06a6da24042e@5c304ac6-2a9a-4fa7-b21c-7f66684f4125
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/a825314c-7827-4842-8917-198d0e1d6e0c@5c304ac6-2a9a-4fa7-b21c-7f66684f4125

